To Whom it may concern:

RE: Temporary stop light on Fanshawe Park Road near Dalmagarry Road.

I am writing a letter in support of the motion to place a temporary light at Fanshawe Park Road near Dalmagarry Road. I believe the street is very busy and with St. Andre Bessette now occupying this location it is necessary to ensure the safety of the students who are attending this school. The news has shown these students cutting across this large busy street which is unacceptable. The students are only allotted a certain time for lunch and are probably cutting across this intersection to save time. Either way I believe it is in the best interest of the city to place a light here to prevent any potential injuries or deaths.

I grant permission to have my name and address included with the submission on the added council agenda

Sincerely, Andrea Campbell-Davison 69-550 Sarnia Rd. N6G 4X6 London, Ontario